
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

            

 

            

 
     

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

NEWSLETTER 23 September 2016 

istening  xcellence  ttitude  espect  egotiate  njoy   esponsible   upport 

 

Our Value for this month is Thoughtfulness. These pupils modelled the value this week:  
Eliz 1T, Hasanefe 1K, Ledion 1Tr, Bobby 2F, Meryem 2A, Mia 2B, Ella A 3N, Hivay 3H, Solomon 3F, Jamie 4G, Rishika 
4K, Serkan 4F, Alisia 5W, Fabiano 5G, Mehmet 5L, Ali 6B, Kayleigh 6H, Tinashe 6T 
  

 

Attendance this week 
 

   1K 92.14%  2A 94.67%        3F 94.67%       4F 100.00%        5G 97.24%       6B 97.00% 
1T 95.38% 2B 99.29%        3H 96.01%       4G 99.30%         5L 95.52%      6H 100.00% 
1Tr 96.43% 2F 97.59%        3N 96.64%       4K 98.62%   5W 97.32%     6T 95.00% 

  
Well done to 2B, 4F & 6H  for best attendance this week. 

Overall attendance since September: 94.58% 

 

Dates for your diary         

Thursday 29th September  Class Photos 

Thursday 13th October                   Harvest festival 

Tuesday 18th October                    Parents Evening (Not Thursday 01st December as stated in last weeks newsletter) 

24th-28th October   Half Term Break 

Monday 31st October   Staff Inset – school closed 

Tuesday 1st November    Start Term Autumn 2  

Thursday 1st December  School Pantomime  

Wednesday 21st December  End of term, school finishes at 1:30pm 

 

 

Head Boy Speech 

 

Hello, my name is Elijah Onigbokun and I am the new head boy for Prince of Wales Primary School 2016/17.  I am sensible, punctual, 

responsible and I take pride in my work.  I am here to help everyone, so if you have issues please come to me for help. 

I started at Prince of Wales about 8 years ago.  Throughout my years in Prince of Wales I have exceeded in all my work and reached all 

my goals in my lessons. 

At Prince of Wales there are many opportunities to succeed.  There is support from all staff and the pupils in our school. 

Parents play a key role in a child’s learning and behaviour.  Homework, getting work done on time and self-study brings a positive 

outcome.  These are good for children because not only teachers can do it, but it has to be a combined effort of the student and the 

parent. 

When I entered the interviewing room I felt proud and confident.  Mr Bless and Mr Taylor asked me to say my presentation.  After that I 

was asked questions such as “Who inspired you to be head boy?”,  “Why do you want to do the role?” and “What will you do as head 

boy?”.  I put a lot of effort for the interview and I was glad to be chosen. 

Thank you Mr Bless, Mr Taylor and for everyone who nominated me for Head Boy.  I will do my best for Prince of Wales Primary School. 

 

Elijah Onigbokun – Head Boy 

 

 Meet our new Chickens. We have asked the 

children for any ideas for names, we need 3. Please 

hand in all your suggestions by Wednesday 28th 

September to your class teacher. 


